
 
 
On behalf of the Wilne 10k team, we would like to extend a huge ‘thank you’ to all our 
fantastic volunteers who were such a big part of the valued Race Crew Team. 
 
This year’s race was the most successful in its five year history. Not only was there a course 
record breaking the sub 30 minute barrier, making us one of the most desirable 10K races in 
the country but there was a record number of runners with over 950 turning out and all but 
2 registered volunteers attended.  What an impact you made to race day. We asked you to 
do your best and you delivered! Each and every one of you went above and beyond and we 
can't thank you enough. 
 
Overall, the event was a huge success again and many of the positive comments were 
related to the brilliant marshalling. 
 
If you haven't yet picked up a race t-shirt, you can either pick one up from Richard's office 
at Broomfield College or we can arrange for pickups at Derby Runner just email 
volunteers@wilne.co.uk. 
 
If you have any specific feedback to enable to improve the smooth running of the event, I 
have attached a feedback form. Please could you spend a couple of minutes filling it in and 
sending it back. 
 
We hope that you had an enjoyable day and hope to see you in 2016, either at the 
Ramathon or the Wilne 10k. Please like our volunteer Facebook pages to keep up to date 
with both events. 
 
Yours in sport, 
 
The Wilne 10k Team 
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